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COMPASS NEWSLETTER 1/2017               7 SEPTEMBER 2017 

 
Welcome Parents/Guardians to the first Compass Newsletter. 

 

The Compass Parent Portal is an integrated, online portal that you can access up-to-date information about our 

school and your child's progress. 

 

Compass includes many different features, including the ability for parents to: 

 

 Monitor your child's attendance, and enter an explanation for absence or lateness 

 Communicate with your child's teachers 

 Update you family contact information 

 View your child's timetable and the school calendar 

 

As you are aware the students have been using Compass since the beginning of Term 3.  The students are using 

Compass for their timetable information, awards, zones and daily news items. 

 

Parents of Years 7 – 9 students were invited to attend Parent Portal information sessions that were held on the 

same date as the Parent/Student/Teacher interviews. 

 

At the session parents were shown how to download the Compass APP on their phone and were shown the 

Compass functionality.  The next Parent Portal Information session is being held on Tuesday, 19 September 

at 7 pm – the same night as the School Social.  All parents are invited to attend if you require assistance in 

loading the APP or if you would like further information about Compass. 

 

Letters to parents/caregivers of Years 7 – 11 students will be sent out on Thursday, 7 September.  These letters 

will include username and passwords to access the Parent Portal.  Please note that the username and 

password is on the second page of the letter.  If parents/caregivers live at the same location, letters will be 

posted in the same envelope to the address. 

 

Please do not tell your child your username and password. 

 

All Compass Information guides will be available on the school website http://tareesc.catholic.edu.au .  To date 

the link to the Compass Website, The Parent Portal – Compass How to Guide, Compass – Additional 

Information and the Compass Collection Notice 2017 have been added to the site.  The link and documents are 

available under the Information, Compass tabs.  These documents are also attached to this newsletter. 

 

As the school rolls out additional Compass functionality such as Semester Reports and Booking 

Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews, parents will be advised via Compass Newsletters and all information will be 

available on the school website. 

 

If you have questions regarding Compass, please contact the school. 

 

Regards 

Compass School Implementation Team  

http://tareesc.catholic.edu.au/


 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


